
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we had a special 

assembly for our Patron Saint St John. 

Please see a selection of prayers 

written by the students on this day. 

Year 2 
 

Dear St John, 
You were a good friend to 
Jesus, help us to be good 
friends to everybody. 
 

You told us to love one 
another, help us to 
show love to others by 
listening, being kind 
and working hard. 
 

St John Pray for us 
 

Amen 
 

Year 4 
Dear St John, 

 

Beloved apostle, Patron of our 
school and of students, help us to 

work hard and do our best. 
Help us to love and serve one 

another. 
Help us to be loyal to each other as 

you were to Jesus. 
Make every day a good opportunity 
for us to encourage others and to 

learn together. 
 

St John Pray for us, 
Amen 

 

                                                         Year 6 

Dear St John, 
 

Thank you for blessing our school in your name. 

Thank you for being the patron saint of our school. 

We pray to you so we can get the wisdom, courage 

and understanding to get closer to our Lord Jesus 

Christ. Help us to be more like you and to be 

thankful that Jesus died on the cross so our sins 

could be forgiven. Please protect us from any evil. 
 

Amen 

 

                                    Reception Class 
 

Dear St John, 

Thank you for being Jesus’ friend, 

Thank you for looking after Mary, 

Thank you for telling us about Jesus in your stories. 

Please bless us every day when we go to school. 

Help us to be proud of our school jumpers with St 

John’s logo, as we wear them every day. 

Help us to love and serve one another in everything 

we do. We are your children, the children of St 

John. 

Amen 

“A new command I give 

you: Love one another. 

As I have loved you, so 

you must love one 

another. 

John 13:34 



  
A big THANK YOU 

to everyone that 

dressed in 

‘something spotty’ 

last Friday and 

donated money for 

Children in Need. 

We raised £150 

which will go 

towards helping 

children all over 

the UK thrive and 

be the best that 

they can be! 

If you have purchased tickets online please come 
to the office to collect. 

If you would like to purchase tickets please email 
the office stating AM or PM tickets (max 2 tickets 

per family) 

School Nativity 
Tuesday 13th December 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 14th December 

Please note the car park 

is for school use only 

and parents are not 

permitted to park 

without prior permission 

from the headteacher. 


